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Liam had a very busy half term.

During the Easter Holiday Club at school he
was selected to go to the Burnley vs

Brighton game at Turf Moor. He was also
lucky enough to be part of the first group to
trial the new sensory room at turf moor, and

to watch the match from there. He had an
amazing time and enjoyed every minute of

it! 

We hope you have had a great Easter break.We hope you have had a great Easter break.
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our school telephone number
has changed to 01282 953 710.

Please use the new number
when contacting  school.
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Our next Family Forum is being
held here at Holly Grove on

Wednesday 24th April at 10am.

We are excited to announce that
Crystal will be attending from

the Learning Disability Team to
discuss current topics with

parents regarding Annual Health
Checks. 

We look forward to seeing you.

If you would like to share any news on the newsletter, you
can email photos etc. to 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk
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What an amazing day it was at our sponsored event, ‘The Drop’, at the
weekend 🙌 We're thrilled to announce that together, we've raised almost

£2000 and counting, with more contributions still pouring in! 
Thank you all for your generosity and support.

A huge congratulations to our champions,’ Wandering Walters‘, for their
impressive time of 2 hours and 7 minutes! 🏆 And let's give it up for ‘The Holy
Gail‘ and ‘Nick's Angels‘, securing 2nd and 3rd place with times of 2 hours 14

minutes and 2 hours 42 minutes. 🥈🥉

Once again, thank you all for making The Drop a huge success!

We are very proud of Ella for her amazing work last week, enjoying lots of
activities linked to the class story,’Super worm’.  She has also been very happy

and enjoying interactions with her class friends and staff.
Well Done Ella!



Wednesday 24th April
We would like to

thank our amazing
office staff for all

their hard work and
dedication.

We appreciate
everything you do! 
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Aisling’s Class - Emilia

Katie’s Class – David

Samantha’s Class –Ayat

Rebecca’s Class - Hunter

Laura’s Class – Ryan

Danielle/Connor’s Class – Liam

Julie’s Class - Theo

 Michael’s Class - Sofia

Courtney’s Class - Ella
l

Josh’s Class– Archie

  Alex’s Class - Stanley

Libby’s Class - Joel

You can access all our policies and our
privacy notices on the school website.

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

Wednesday 24th April     Family Forum

Monday 6th May                Bank Holiday

Wednesday 8th May          GLD Athletics

CHILDREN

STAFF TRAINING
Wednesday 24th April

Monday 2oth  May          Blackpool Residential

Tuesday 21st May            Nibble and Natter

Friday 24th May             School closes for
                             half term

3pm - 4:30pm

Prevent Training

Marcus.R

Anabaya

Charlene
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